
Sunday 16 June 

The Glen Mine Extended, south west of Warwick

Terrain: Open grazing land and forest including an extensive area of complex granite to 

the west with good views of Leslie Dam. The grass in the open paddocks is reasonably 

runnable. There is some scratchy undergrowth amongst the boulders so full body cover 

is recommended on the harder courses.

Maps: 1:10,000 for all courses except for the Very Easy course where it will be 1:5,000

Courses: Hard 1 – 4.3km; Hard 2 – 3.9km; Hard 3 – 3.6km; 

Moderate 1 – 3.2km; Moderate 2 – 2.7km; Easy – 1.8km; Very Easy – 1.5km

Course setter: Stuart Watt      

Starts: 9 - 11am Courses close: 1pm

Cost: Members - Adults $12; Juniors $8; Families  $30 

Non-members - Adults $15; Juniors $10; Families $35          Beginners: $5

Payment: Can be made in cash on the day or before the event via EFT into the BBB 
account: Bullecourt Bounders Orienteering Club  BSB 638-010 Act no. 9628118

Make certain you include your name and "entry fee" to identify this payment. 

Facilities: Bush toilet 



Directions: From Toowoomba and Warwick, head south on the New England Highway 
and just after passing the hospital and crossing the railway line, turn right into Glen Road. 
Follow for 6.1km where the name changes to Washpool Rd. Continue straight ahead and 
800m past the junction with Ford Road turn left into a property gate flanked by timber rails 
at 463 Washpool Road. Park just inside the gate on either side of the property track. Allow 
15 mins travel time from Warwick.

From Stanthorpe, head north on the New England Highway and just before crossing the 
railway line near the hospital, turn left inro Glen Road and follow the directions as above. 
travel towards Stanthorpe on the New England Highway and cross the railway line past 
the hospital . Turn right (west) onto Glen Road and at 850m, veer left to stay on Glen 
Road. Continue west for 6km . Allow 55 mins travel time.

Inquiries: Stuart Watt - swatt7@ westnet.com.au Ph: 0421 726 741

BBB meeting: There will be a club meeting after the event – probably about 12pm. 
Everyone is welcome to attend.




